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17th September 2019 

ADMISSION TO SECONDARY SCHOOL SEPTEMBER 2020  

Dear Parents/Carers of Pupils in Year 6, 

At the Meet the Teacher session last week, you will have received information on the process of 

your child transferring to secondary school. You will also have received an Essential Information 

leaflet for your child who will be transferring to Secondary School next September, for those who 

did not attend the meeting a copy was sent home to you last week. Also for those who could not 

attend the meeting, all information and PowerPoint Presentation is on our school website along with 

all the relevant links.   

You can now apply online for your child’s place on-line at www.wirral.gov.uk/schooladmissions 

The on-line system closes on 31st October 2019.  

If you need any support with your application or use of a computer/iPad to complete the process, 

please speak to us and this can easily be arranged.  

If you would prefer to complete a paper copy for, you can collect from any One Stop Shop or contact 

the Council’s Information and Advice line on 0151 606 2020.  

The deadline date for the return of all parental preference forms is Thursday 31st October 2019.  

Any questions at all, please let us know.  

Yours sincerely 

Mrs E Morris  

Headteacher  
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